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[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

To whom it may concern,

 

 

I am writing to express my opposition to the expansion of the Lutsen Mountains Ski Area.

 

 

I live in Duluth and frequent the north shore often.  There are many things I value about the area, but foremost

among these is the abundance of public land, which I use to hike, canoe, ski, hunt, and fish.  Moose Mountain,

which provides outstanding hike-in downhill skiing, should remain in public hands.  The Lutsen Mountains Ski

Area should not receive a special-use permit that would expand the size of the resort while removing from public

use land that is currently accessible to all.  I oppose the proposed lease of this Superior National Forest land.

 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  I can be reached at this e-mail address or at

218-525-1791.  Thank you for your consideration.

 

 

Regards,

 

 

Scott Laderman

 


